

Dear Pastor,

It has been my privilege to know Jim and Myra Wright for over thirty years. As is the case with many Bible College friends, we did not have much contact for twenty of those years, but the last ten have been a blessing as we have ministered in the same area. I have had the privilege to serve with Jim in several capacities including co-hosting a trip to Israel. It is now my privilege to be their Pastor as we have become their sending Church.

I have seen God use Jim and Myra through the gifts that He has given them. I have also seen a tremendous heart for missions and the missionary. They been able to take many trips to help and encourage missionaries, so it was no surprise when God called them to this ministry. I believe they will be a great asset to any mission work and a help to the missionaries they replace. Jim and Myra will be a great extension of your church's mission program. I highly recommend them to you and hope that you will consider having them come to present their work to your church.

God Bless,

Pastor David P Myers